
This is not a survey, this is an opportunity for children & young people to be heard and make their voice count.

ACYP is conducting INTERVIEWS 
and focus groups with children 
and young people in Out of 
Home Care. This is a chance 
for the children and young 
people that you care for to 
share their experience of 
beibeing in care.

Zoë and the ACYP team 
engage with and listen to 
cchildren and young people’s 
voices, and promote participation 
in the decisions that affect 
their lives. We elevate children 
and young people’s voices to 
Parliament. 

Zoë Robinson is the 
Advocate for Children 
& Young people in NSW. 
The Advocate is an 
iindependent Statutory 
Officer reporting directly 
to NSW Parliament.

Please follow the link to find out more or register a young person. 

http://bit.ly/HC21PGC

Please support
children & 

young people 
elevate their voice 

to government 
decision makers.

The Advocate for Children and Young People (ACYP)
Consultations with Children and Young People in OOHC

http://bit.ly/HC21PGC
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